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17th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for choosing Avalon for your child’s Nursery and Pre School. We look forward to working closely 
with you and supporting your child through these important formative years and igniting their passion for 
learning and exploring whilst having lots of fun along the way! 
 
As you will be aware, for our 3 and 4 year old children, we offer the universal offer of 15 hours funded 
childcare, however we are delighted to now introduce an extended offer of a further 15 hours funded 
childcare for 3 and 4 year olds, subject to Government eligibility criteria. (see link for further details) 
https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare. 
 
Universal Offer: 15 Hours Funded childcare for 3 & 4 year olds 
Funding will be applied to the first 15 hours of childcare, any additional sessions/ hours over and above 
the first 15 hours will be chargeable at non-funded rates (see below). Sessions may be taken throughout 
the full school week, with no restricted sessions. 
 
Extended Offer: 30 Hours Funded childcare for 3 & 4 year olds 
To take advantage of the extended offer of 30 hours, we require all funded sessions to be taken across 
the full school week, Monday to Friday, and within the hours/ sessions stipulated below.  
 
 
School Fee Invoices 
Parents will normally be invoiced monthly commencing 1st October and the first day of each calendar 
month thereafter. Monthly invoices will include the sessions booked and any additional sessions pertaining 
to that month. Invoices will be due for payment within 5 working days from the invoice date. All sessional 
fee charges are as set out in the Session Charges chart below; this includes any additional charges due 
during funded sessions, such as snacks and lunches, plus specialised activities. 
 
 
Specialised activities 
During the week, all children will have the opportunity to experience specialised activities, tailored 
specifically to the age and stage of their group. The broad range of activities are outlined below along with 
the small supplementary charge to cover costs of additional resources and specialised teaching. 
Specialised activities will commence from 1st October 2020. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare

